

Compton and Up Marden CE School School Lane

Compton Chichester West Sussex PO18 9EZ

Telephone: 023 92631900 Fax: 023 92631901

E-mail: office@cuprimary.co.uk Website: www.comptonupmarden.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs C Inskip BA.OTS (Hons)

Dear Parents/Carers

Please find attached information about our recently launched SCHOOL LOTTERY that has been arranged by the Friends of Compton School.

Tickets cost just £1.00 a week

40% of the ticket value comes back to the school.

30% of the ticket value goes towards our schools local prize – the more people who sign up the bigger the prize will be each week

The remaining 30% is split between administration fees for the company, V.A.T. and the weekly draw for **£25,000**

FIRST DRAW 15 December 2018 and weekly thereafter.

The draw is open to all, parents/carers, relatives, family friends the list is endless, so please feel free to spread the word.

Registration is simple

VISIT www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/play

Search for

Compton and Up Marden CE Primary School

(if you received this communication via parentmail the link on the attached poster should take you straight to the page)

Complete the simple registration form, (which only takes a couple of minutes)

If you have any questions or would like to know more, please feel free to contact Tracey Dunn either via the Friends Facebook page or by email tracey1dunn@btinternet.com

GOOD LUCK & THANK YOU FOR TAKING PART











